
Meeting update November  
 

 
 In attendance:  
Directors: Charles McNeil (Chair), Andrew Gladstone, Bill Harkness, Martin Marsh, David 
McBain, John Paterson, Colin Richardson and Joe Wright.  
Other- Katrina Dick (Development Officer), Jak Kane (Machars Action) 

Dawson Court – an initial survey had been done of Dawson Court prior to the meeting. The 

directors agreed that there was a need for a full survey of the building before the project could 

be proposed to the community.  

Winter Fuel Scheme – Katrina updated the board in regard to the Winter Fuel Scheme and 

informed them that over 200 forms had been received so far. The payments are scheduled to be 

done in December.  

Play Park project – Katrina informed that as consultation has already been done regarding the 

play park it would be possible to move to the next stage of this project which would be to get a 

landscape architect in to help make room for as many of the communities wishes as possible. It 

was also mentioned that it would seem prudent to get an answer regarding the sighting of a 

potential MUGA/all weather sport area before this work could commence.  

Transparency – The Directors were in agreement to keep working on ensuring that the 

community get enough information about what is happening with the Trust.  


